Niamh Hicke!

From: Sean Breslin <sbreslin@gravisplanning.com>

Sent: Monday 15 January 2024 16:56

To: SIDS

Ce: Ed Barrett

Subject: ABP-317810-23 - Land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Co. Galway
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir / Madam,
| trust this email finds you well.

Further to the recent submission made by the Health and Safety Authority, | am emailing to inform you that the
Applicant is liaising directly with the HSA in order to address some outstanding queries and will intend to submit
additional information to them shortly.

Please let us know if you have any queries.

Kind regards,
Sean

| Sean Brestin
Senior Consultant, Planning

+353-87-1318824
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In line with Data Protection Regulations (GDPR} our Privacy Policy can be viewed on our website. Please visit www.gravisplanning.corm

Company Registration Number: 623877 VAT Number: 3558162TH. The informaticn contained in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally
privileged. It is intended sofely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addrassed and others explicitiy authorised to receive it. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your computer. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of the
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager at
info@gravisplanning.com, Viruses: Although we have taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and attachments are free from any virus, we advise that
in keeping with good computing practice the recipient should ensure they are actually virus free.




